




Annual Gift for Art

Leo Adams

Eric & Chandra Anderson

Karin & Jim Avery

Joan Barnett

Alan & Mary Jo Bassani

John Baule

Greg Sheets & Gary Beavan

Cherie Bergevin

Marilyn Blanchard

Herb & Gloria Blisard

Norm Walker & Ann Bowker

Linda C Brown

Mrs Loddie H Bryant

Clayton Bussey

Pamela Caton

Sam & Peg Clarke

Beatrice Cook

Margaret Coppers

Ellwood & Arla Crosier

Mary Dahlin

Durella DeGrasse

Candice & Matthew Dhane

Judith A Dilley

Jeremie & Amy Dufault

Sally & Jim Fitch

Joe & Nancy Gabriel

Cragg & Barbara Smith Gilbert

James & Jacqueline Hertel

Virginia Hislop

Craig & Sidney Hotchkiss

Kasper & Mary Hovsepian

Linda Iasella

Karen Ireland

Jerry Johnson

Dr Linda & Jerry Kaminski

Patrick & Pamela Kelso

Kim Kovalik

Beverly & Charlie Law

Karlene Loranz

Kim Loranz

Marty & Donna Lovins

David Lynx & Timothy Jeske

Don & Judith Markham

Jane Gutting & Terry Martin

Julia McHugh

Mark & Jeanie McWhorter

Marilyn Milton

Noel Moxley

Stephen & Laura Muehleck

Patti Nagle

Jane Orleman

Deane & Marilyn Page

Mary Patterson

Erwina Peterson

Teresa & Frank Pritchard

Lynn Quesenbury

Paula Redd

Al Fischer & Charlie Robin

Joyce Roether

Nancy & John Rossmeissl

Paul & Patty Schafer

Christian & Janet Schlect

Chris & Diana Schmidt

Nancy Seals

Marjorie S Somers

Ken & Millie Stenehjem

Pat Sundquist

Delma Tayer

Patricia W Temple

Casey Corr & Sally Tonkin

Jayne Turner

Bob & Donna Villbrandt

Carol Von Stubbe

Lea Welch

Barb Wells

Dean & Mary Weyrick

Janet White

Jim & Shirley Whiteside

Ulla Whitmont

Bruce Lyman & Valerie Woerner

Ralph L Woodall

Laura T. Woolschlager

Rob & Michelle Wyles

Thank you to our 
contributors:

Welcome to the 2016-2017 Season!  I always find the change in the weather quite invigorating and full of 
expectation.   As you can see from this newsletter, we have a lot of inspiring events for you this year.  Make 
sure you put these dates on your calendar.  You won’t want to miss anything!  We continue to partner with 
our neighbors such as The Seasons and The Capitol Theatre to open up Yakima to new ways of looking at 
our world.  Stay tuned.  Last year the board and gallery presented our shared vision to “Cultivate a Love 
of Art”.  This year we kick off a new look, with a new logo to further cement who we are and what we do in 
the community.  While our neon ART representation will forever be our iconic symbol, we wanted a more 
contemporary identity to take us forward.  We think it is clean, crisp, colorful, and, pretty cool!  Our new 
board members this year are Irene Hausken, Sally Tonkin, Quinton Cline, Clayton Bussey and Kevin Good.  
Randy LaPierre comes to us as a program manager.  And, sadly we say goodbye to Judy Frisbie, a long term, 
dedicated board member.  We so appreciate the countless hours and creative genius Judy’s point of view 
brought.  Thank you Judy!  I know we will see you often at the gallery!  We also thank Matt Reed, for all of 
his marvelous work on the board in keeping us financially solvent. This is my last year as board president.  
I want to personally thank our guild members for your support and the passion you provide.  Thank you!
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Letter from the President

The Larson Gallery Guild annual fund for 2016 has already received $8,390 in donations,  You may still make a gift until the end of this year.  

Harvest Toast Fall Membership Party
Thanks to generous sponsors, the membership party held at Treveri 
Cellars on September 25 was a huge success.  Members laughed, 
danced to the music of Yakima Fruit Tramps, ate some pretty 
amazing food made by the board members, engaged in high energy 
conversations, and toasted our shared love of art! This was just the 
kickoff for the Larson Gallery Guild fall membership drive. Please 
help us support the arts in our area by encouraging your family and 
friends to join LGG.

Special thanks to Harvest Toast Fall Membership Party Sponsors:      
Jack and Connie Bloxom • Peggy Lewis • Alegria & Company, PS
Treveri Cellars • Karen Ireland • Clayton Bussey • Jane Gutting

Teresa Pritchard



Address

Yakima Valley College 
16th & Nob Hill Blvd.
P.O. Box 22520
Yakima, WA 98907

Phone

509-574-4875

Web

gallery@yvcc.edu
larsongallery.org

The Art of 
Dr. Deepali Mahanta Kayal
Ishaan Raga is translated as “Raga of the North East” as most of the folk 
tales and other themes present in the paintings are of North East India.  

A doctor by profession, Dr. Kayal started painting at a young age after 
she won a national level painting competition. She has honed her skills 
over a period of time at several places: New Delhi, Jaipur, Chennai, and 
Guwahati in India. She has explored a variety of forms and experimented 
with different techniques and styles. Her engagement with various 
morbid conditions of her patients has not dampened her spirits, but 
rather inspired her to search for hidden beauty, pathos, and meaning 
in our day-to-day life. Indian folklore, mythology, and philosophy has 
been a recurring theme in her work. She firmly believes that art is the 
quest for self-expression and truth. An artist may live in a moment, but 
is free to let her imagination transcend all boundaries of time, space, 
and thought.

Director David Lynx is creating a catalog of images by Dr. Kayal, along 
with accompanying folk tales. This catalog will be made free to students 
in participating classes. Funding for the catalog made possible through 
the 2013-2018 Title V Hispanic Serving Institution Cooperative Grant with 
Heritage University.  

Hours

Tue–Fri: 10am-5pm;
Sat: 1-5pm
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